
19th Amendment Centennial  

County-wide High School Competition 

All NCC high schools are invited to enter one team of 3-5 students to 

celebrate 100 years of women's suffrage and the right to vote in the US 

Competition Guidelines 

 Select your team and a faculty adviser to shepherd project completion 

 Your team will research and create a presentation with visuals on any aspect of voting in 

the US not limited to the ratification of the 19th Amendment giving the vote to women.  

Juried presentations will be delivered by the team on April 30, 2020; evening time and 

location to be determined. 

 Your team will schedule a session to share what they have learned with younger students, 

preferably middles schoolers.  This session will require confirmation by the school, church 

or other community group where the session takes place. 

 Your team will schedule at least one voter registration drive within your school or wider 

community, e.g. school event, PTA meeting.  The New Castle County League of Women 

Voters is available to help you. (Note; deadline to register for the Delaware Presidential 

Primary is April 4, 2020) 

 Your team will help promote VOTE411.org within your community.  This is a non-partisan 

resource for voters, including voter registration and information on candidates and their 

platforms.  The LWV-NCC will supply promotional materials or you may design your own. 

 All members of teams that complete the project and present it on April 30th will be given 

free membership in the League of Women Voters to keep informed of important issues. 

 The winning team, including the adviser, will be invited to Seneca Falls, NY, home of the 

National Women’s Rights Historical Park and National Women’s Hall of Fame. 

 

Register your team via email to svm.lwv.ncc@gmail.com: school name, names of team 

members, grade levels, and email addresses.  Include name and email of faculty adviser. 

 

For more information, email New Castle County League of Women Voters Student 

Outreach Chair at  svm.lwv.ncc@gmail.com 

 


